
From: Neil Lochhead <> 
Sent: 29 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos Consultation... 
 
I'm very much in favour of this project primarily on the basis Totnes needs it in order 
to stimulate the local economy and offer more to young people in our community. 
Affordable houses and an approach to planning and community development based 
on local needs and concerns is also the message being flagged up by COP26 so this 
project offers cutting edge solutions to pressing problems. 
 
Regards 
 
Neil Lochhead 
TQ9 5YN 


